
 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca 

 

Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project 

Highway 17 / Old Yale Road Overpass  

Construction complete 

As part of the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project, Highway 17 has been grade-separated over Old Yale 
Road in Surrey. The overpass opened to traffic in June 2025, improving traffic flow on Highway 17.  

Access to and from Highway 17  

All turning movements between Old Yale Road and Highway 17 are permanently removed. Drivers can 
access or exit Highway 17 at Tannery Road and Bridgeview Drive. Turns to and from Bridge Road via Old Yale 
Road are closed until approximately mid-August 2025. 
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